
Second Grade Newsletter 

Week of April 28, 2025 

E: gasau@stjohnsracine.org​ ​ P: 262-488-1869 

 

       Upcoming Week Reminders: 

       Monday                May  5   PE 

       Tuesday​                     May  6 Memory/ Golden Rondelle 

       Wednesday​          May  7 Chapel/ bibliography forms due 

       Thursday​          May  8  Memory/Library 

        Friday​ ​          May  9  PE  Reading and math logs due/ Spelling, Fact test   

                                                          Green Meadows field trip forms due                                                                           

 

**Mark your calendars: Thursday, May 29 we will be going to Green Meadows. We will be 

needing parent drivers. There is no limit on how many parents come;however,the cost is $12. We 

will be leaving at 9:00 and returning before dismissal. The forms went home on Monday. They 

are due Friday, May 9.  

 

**In the folder there is information about our upcoming biography unit. Please talk to your 

second grader about their person and return Wednesday, May 7.  

 

**Tuesday we are going to Golden Rondelle with third grade. No chaperones are needed.  

 Literacy 

​  In reading we read the biography, A Dog that Dug for Dinosaurs, which was about Tray 

and Mary Anning who dug for fossils.  We completed a trifold of questions which helped us 

better understand the story. Using context clues to help us understand unknown words were 

practiced. We also finished our prefix book with re-, pre-, and mis-. In writing some of us 

shared our “what makes us cranky” paragraphs and others had the opportunity to complete their 

writing.  

 Math 

​ This week we focused on recognizing 2-dimensional and 3-dimensional shapes by their 

attributes. 

Science 

​ We learned about physical and chemical changes in matter.  

Religion 

Our Bible stories for this week were Jesus Dies and is Buried and also Jesus Rises from 
the Dead. Jesus has conquered sin, death, and the devil. What comfort this should bring us as 

we continue our sinful lives here on Earth.  

Art 

​ This week we completed our birdhouses which are on display in the hallway.  


